
Good afternoon and thank you for reading this.  
 
Our family strongly supports bill H7382 and we hope you will too. This bill reduces the current limits on 

renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. Our son is a 

Junior at URI and it has been a very difficult task to find off campus housing since day 1. With the 

increased popularity of the University, this will continue to be an obstacle if this bill is not passed. Please 

consider this for future students and seasonal employees and support this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Cara & Michael Muglia 
 
 


